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Town of Norfolk 

Public Hearing  - Zoning District Changes 

August 8, 2024   

 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing for proposed zoning district 

changes on Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 5:30 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall.  
 

Present: Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Eric Molnar, 

Councilwoman Jean Gang, Councilman Martin Blair Sr. and Councilman 

Travis Villnave  
 

CALL MEETING TO ORDER 

Supervisor Pernice called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. 
 

PROPOSED ZONING DISTRICT CHANGES 

Planning Board Chair Kate Chepeleff distributed the details on proposed 

zoning district changes from R-A (Residential Agriculture) to C-H 

(Commercial Highway) 
 

16.003-4-24.112, 16.003-4-26, 16.003-4-1.2 

16.003-4-21.11, 16.003-4-22, 16.003-4-24.122  

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

none 
 

ADJOURNMENT 

Public Hearing was closed at 5:45pm with a motion by Councilwoman Gang 

and Deputy Supervisor Molnar. All in Favor - Carried 

 

      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 

      Deputy Supervisor – Eric Molnar 

      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 

       Councilman – Martin Blair Sr. 

Councilman – Travis Villnave 

 

Dated: August 22, 2024 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


